
 
2022 - 2023 

 
 
Harrodian Minibus Shuttle Service / Barnes south side of Hammersmith 
Bridge 
 
Now that Hammersmith Bridge has re-opened to pedestrians, there will be a 
Harrodian shuttle bus service (14 seats available) for Pre-Prep and Prep pupils 
(8s-12s/ Year 4-8). Additional seats for older pupils and siblings may be 
available if there is sufficient space. Timings are as follows: 
 
Mornings from Hammersmith Bridge to School: 
 

• 7.50am (Upper Prep) 

• 8.05am (Lower Prep) 

• 8.20am (Pre-Prep) 
 
 
To book a place on the morning shuttle, please email: 
transport@harrodian.com 
 
Priority will be given to younger children.  
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